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July, 2024 
Dear Adirondack Landowner, 
 
Good News!! We are announcing the new Invasive Species Management Initiative (ISMI). 
 
The program formerly known as the Regional Inlet Invasive Plant Program that was 
administrated by the Adirondack Park Invasive Plant Program/TNC is returning under a new 
name and leadership. Adirondack Research is launching ISMI through a generous sponsorship 
and with the help of The Rotary Foundation.  
 
From your perspective, the program will remain mostly unchanged. Services for knotweed and 
other terrestrial invasive species such as Phragmites and wild parsnip will remain free for 
Adirondack landowners in the program. This is possible through generous donations with the 
purpose of managing invasive species. 
 
If you have remaining Japanese Knotweed please contact us to have treatment on your 
property.  

 
We hope you will consider donating to Rotary’s fund for this program via the QR code below to 
continue these efforts with no cost to landowners.   
 
 
Ezra Schwartzberg, Director 
Adirondack Research 
 

 

Adirondack Research is a Saranac Lake based business committed to invasive species management within the 
Adirondack Park. You can check out more about the us, the Program, our staff and our past projects on our 
website: https://adkres.org/  

Donate Sign up 

https://adkres.org/

